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Week of July 25th to 31st, 2013 

 

 

Street Closures 

Shown as xxx 

 

 

Dear Business Owners and Residents, 
 

Our goal is to keep you informed of progress and modifications to the Front 

Avenue NW Improvement Project.  We hope to send out a notice every 

Thursday, if time allows.   
 

It is our common goal to maintain safe pedestrian and vehicle passage to 

businesses and residences throughout the duration of this project, although 

there may be short periods when this is not feasible. 
 

During the week of July 25th to 31st, 2013 the following work is expected on Front Avenue NW: 
 

1. Sidewalk construction will begin from Jackson Street  to Huntington Avenue N  

2. The first layer of asphalt pavement from Shintaffer Street NW to Jackson Street NW will be placed on 

Friday the 26th. 

3. Starting Monday the 29th, the existing street and sidewalk from Jackson Street NW to Cowlitz Street W. 

will be removed. 
 

After the paving is complete, we anticipate that Front Avenue NW will be closed to vehicular traffic 

from Cowlitz Street W to Shintaffer Street NW.   Access to Cowlitz River Dental and the Red Canoe 

Credit Union will now be from the north via Huntington Ave N. or from Shintaffer Street NW.  

Residential access on Barr Street and Cherry Street NW will be provided.  After the paving on Friday 

cures (weather permitting) the entire length of Shintaffer Street NW will be opened.  The anticipated 

street closures are illustrated above. 
 

As with any construction project, there may be times when the situation changes rapidly.  Circumstances 

beyond our control may result in an unexpected alteration to vehicle and/or pedestrian access or utility 

services.  Please be aware that the contractor, Tapani Underground, Inc. and the City of Castle Rock will do 

everything within our power to resolve issues as soon as possible.  Let us know if you have any special needs 

and we will do our best to minimize the impact from this project. 
 

Feel free to contact the Castle Rock Public Works Department at: 

Email  crpwd@ci.castle-rock.wa.us  

Phone    360.274.7478 

Please email us if you wish to receive this notification.   

Residents that would like to receive paper notification must contact us.  
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

Sincerely, 

David Vorse 
 

DV/bjr 
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